
                                                                                           

 

 

                                                                                            

ROOTS ALIVE REHEARSALS DURING LOCKDOWN 
 
Hi everyone, 
  
Further to my email yesterday, there will be no CLYM groups rehearsing at Pudsey Civic Hall during 
the national lockdown.  
  
We will be moving rehearsals online instead using Google Classrooms.  Please can you check 
whether you can access our Google Classroom and leave a comment on my post there – thanks to 
those who have already done this.  If you haven’t received the information about how to access the 
Google Classroom or are having difficulties logging in, please let me know.  
  
(If you’ve been in touch already about any problems or needing details sent / resent, please look out 
for an email with more information – there is a backlog however, so it may not happen straight away 
and it may land in your junk folder, so it’s worth checking there too.) 
 
Best wishes, 
Hannah  
 
Hannah Rosebury 
Piano and Keyboard Co-ordinator 
City of Leeds Youth Music Conductor 
 
 


